
 

 

 

Cardinal Newman School Uniform List 

School uniform is available from: 
AlleyCatz, Claremont House 34 Molesey Road Hersham KT12 4RQ 
Tel: 01932 223075 Email: info@alleycatz.co.uk Website: www.alleycatz.co.uk 

Our school uniform is as follows (items marked with an asterix (*) are available only from 
AlleyCatz). 

Boys 
White shirt 
Grey trousers/shorts (elasticated if possible for Reception children) 
Red tie (available from the school office - £3) 
Navy jumper with school badge* 
Grey socks 
Dark shoes 

Summer Uniform – Red polo shirt with school badge* (shirts without a badge are not 
permissible), grey shorts/trousers, red sun hat with badge*, black or navy closed sandals 
may be worn 

Girls 
White shirt 
Navy pinafore or skirt or smart navy trousers 
Red tie (available from the school office - £3) 
Navy cardigan or jumper with school badge* 
White socks or navy tights (winter only) 
Dark Shoes 

Summer Uniform – Red polo shirt with school badge* and navy skirt or grey shorts (red polo 
shirts must not be worn with trousers) or pale blue and white check dress, red sun hat with 
badge*, black or navy closed sandals may be worn 

PE – Boys and Girls 

Blue t-shirt with school badge* 
Red shorts * 
Black plimsolls* 
PE bag* 

Winter – Navy track suit bottoms, navy sweatshirt with school badge*, trainers (not for 
children in Reception) 

Please note PE kit should be kept in school at all times. 
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Miscellaneous 

 Reception and KS1 book bags (£7) are available through the school office  
 A painting apron/protective overall must be supplied  
 Please sew a large loop on coats, jumpers and painting aprons  
 Shoes – no ankle-type boots or trainers to be worn  
 Hair – long hair must be tied back with a plain hair tie in school colours 
 Hair accessories should be discreet and in school colours 
 Earrings – plain stud earrings may be worn in both ears. However, all studs are to be 

removed on the day your child has PE lessons. You will be notified of these days at 
the beginning of each school year. If you wish to have your child’s ears pierced, 
please do so in the summer holidays so that earrings can be removed for PE.  

 Jewellery - a plain watch but no other jewellery may be worn. It must be removed 
for PE activities 

 No nail varnish should be worn with school uniform 

 


